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Preparing for a Juice HACCP Inspection 

At this afternoon program, guest speakers Dr. Randy Warobo (Cornell Dept. of Food Science) and Dr. Omar 
Oyarzabal (UVM Food Safety Specialist) will review the key requirements of the Juice HACCP and its 

associated prerequisite programs. We will discuss federal and state requirements that are associated with 
cider line food safety in New York, a history of the programs, and will allow ample time for growers to ask 

questions on what to expect during their own Juice HACCP inspection.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration will be $25 per farm, $15 if enrolled in ENYCHP.  

Please register online by March 20th 2019 at: https://bit.ly/2GtOmKK 

Please send questions to Mike Basedow at mrb254@cornell.edu or 518-410-6823.  

CCE Saratoga County 

50 West High Street 

Ballston Spa, NY 12020  

March 27, 2019 

1:00pm—4:30pm 

Agenda 

1:00pm - Introductions  
1:10pm - Prerequisite Programs and Their History  
2:10pm - Juice HACCP Regulation Requirements  
2:40pm - What to Expect and How to Prepare for Your Inspection  
3:15pm - Open Question and Answer Session  
4:15pm - Wrap Up  
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